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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #25-0993   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Rickelle Williams, City Manager 
  D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney  
 
DATE: October 7, 2025 
 
TITLE: Charter Revision Board Recommendations - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 

3 and 4) 

 
At the September 3, 2025 City Commission Conference Meeting, members of the Charter 
Revision Board (CRB) requested guidance from the City Commission on any additional 
work the CRB should anticipate moving forward as the board believes it has completed 
reviews of the sections previously identified by the City Commission in previous 
communications (with the exception of strong mayor and requests from the City’s Human 
Resources Department, both of which are intended to be addressed in upcoming CRB 
meetings). 
  
At the Conference Meeting the City Commission directed staff to bring the item back for 
discussion so that further clarification and guidance can be provided on any additional 
work by the CRB. 
 
The offices of the City Manager and the City Attorney will provide a presentation to the 
City Commission to help facilitate the discussion and obtain guidance from the City 
Commission on additional charter revision efforts and charter revisions that should be 
considered on the 2026 ballot. 
 
For more information and background, please see the composite Charter sections 
proposed for revision or repeal (Exhibit 1), memorandum No: 25-138 (Exhibit 2), which 
provided the City Commission an update on the activities of the CRB as of August 2025 
and the staff memo sent to the CRB dated December 5, 2024 outlining the work program 
summary (Exhibit 3).   
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – Charter Sections Proposed for Revision or Repeal  
Exhibit 2 – Memorandum No. 25-138 
Exhibit 3 – CRB Work Program Summary 
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Exhibit 4 – Presentation  
 

 
Prepared by:   Anthony G. Fajardo, Director Development Services 
   Paul Bangel, Senior Assistant City Attorney 
   Gabrielle Bush, Assistant City Attorney 
   Junia Robinson, Assistant Neighbor Support Manager 
                      
Charter Officers:   Rickelle Williams, City Manager 
    D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 


